
 

 
 

Travel Survey 

 

As you are aware, this week is Walk to School Week, and we are encouraging families to travel to 
school in a sustainable way – walking, scooting, cycling. 
 
We are also keen to find out the ways families usually travel to school and explore any difficulties 
experienced on the journey to school. As such, please could you complete our travel survey here. 
 
We recently met with the Town Clerk and the Local Highways Officer to discuss what we consider 
possible solutions to the crossing point on Longsands Road, and would be keen to hear any 
difficulties you face at this point of your journey to school too.  
 
We are currently investigating whether a zebra crossing would be feasible at this point. This is a 
long process and will need support of the Town Council and the Highways Agency. As part of this, 
we will need to demonstrate demand too. As part of this, your points of view will be part of this 
process. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tracy Keefe 
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Dear Parents, 

 16th May 2023 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qIXW86z5XEmPKkocU6KnEJzQlvmEaGROk99wfxFVzeVUQk0xQkszTVpUVlpYVEhIMlFSVDNXQjVYNC4u

